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21st May 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

I wanted to update you with some concerning information.  

During our PSHE lessons some of our older pupils have mentioned that whilst 

gaming, they have engaged in chat with unknown people. A number of children 

reported that they have encountered adults using voice adapters to change their voice 

to that of a child. 

In an ever-evolving digital world it is difficult to keep abreast of new challenges. We 

teach the children how to be safe online but recognise that it can be difficult to put 

this into practice. Please can you speak with your child to reiterate how to keep safe 

online and what to do if they encounter anything that makes them feel uncomfortable. 

The ThinkUKnow website is a fantastic resource that has useful resources for parents 

and children.  

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/gaming/ 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Mrs Angeli Slack 

Headteacher 
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